
   

~ Connecting people in the community ~ 
 

Eastmont Community Foundation is a non-profit organization that meets the qualifications of IRS Code 501(c)(3).  
Contributions are deductible for federal income tax purposes. 

 

  

 
Nov. 21, 2021 
 
Dear Waldron Fitness Center member,  
 
On behalf of the Eastmont Community Foundation Board, I want to say thank you for your continued support of 
our efforts and programs. We are all aware that 2020 and 2021 have been unprecedented years. The foundation 
has seen several unique situations as well. As 2021 draws to a close, we are pleased to have you as a member 
of Waldron Fitness Center. 
 
Since taking ownership of Waldron Fitness Center in 2014, our primary goal has been to provide fitness and 
wellness opportunities that meet the needs of our community. We have increased staff, added classes and 
continue to add equipment to meet the need. We last raised rates in 2019 and find it fiscally necessary to increase 
our monthly membership fees by $1/month effective Jan. 1, 2022.  
 

2022 Rates 
Individual $40/month 
Household $58/month 

Student $26/month 
 
Household membership includes Child Watch during Child Watch hours. We have discounts for active military, 
first responders, health care workers and teachers/administrators/support staff. We do have some limited 
scholarship opportunities available for those in a financial hardship so all of our members can have the benefit 
of our facilities. 
 
Membership fees help support Waldron Fitness Center, but as a small facility, the fees do not cover all the 
operating costs. We receive no operational funds from federal, state or local governments. Eastmont Community 
Foundation subsidizes Waldron Fitness Center each year with funds raised through local donations. The 
Foundation is dedicated to the continuing operation of the Waldron Fitness Center.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself, Kate Stewart (Waldron Fitness Center 
manager) or Ellen Ryan (ECF treasurer). Thank you for your continued support of Waldron Fitness Center. Have 
a healthy and safe holiday season. Remember to check Waldron Fitness out on Facebook, Instagram and our 
foundation website www.eastmontcf.com  We look forward to 2022 and hope to see you soon.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Tate 
President, Eastmont Community Foundation 
Interim Executive Director 

Eastmont Community Foundation   
P.O. Box 532 ~ Shawsville, VA 24162 ~ eastmontcf@gmail.com 
           


